
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
March 9, 2010

5:30 PM
__________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:40 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Don Frady, Scotty Schulhofer, Lee Starnes, Sarah Massie, Rhonda Schandevel, Wallace Messer,
Trina Sandridge, Michelle Claytor and Rhett Langston.

The minutes from the February 9, 2010, meeting were approved by Don Frady. Scotty Schulhofer second it.

Old Business:
None

New Business:
 The monthly report for February was reviewed. We did not place in the top three in attendance or revenue. This is primarily

due to bad weather this month.
 There will be an organizational meeting for spring softball on March 15. We will also try to have a coed volleyball league

for April and May.
 Swim lessons began on March 1.
 We have had numerous requests for additional Pilates and Yoga classes.
 We have expanded outdoor programming classes that includes hikes. In addition, we have started offering cooking classes.

A gourmet chef will teach a series of cooking lessons in Greek, Italian, Cuban, Mexican, Thai, and Indian. The cost will be
$24 per class for members or $30 per class for non members. This will include lunch as well.

 Our department will meet for the first time on Sunday, March 14, at 7 pm, in order to review the Emergency Operations
Plan for our department.

 The new intrusion system has been installed at the WRC.
 Our first public design meeting for the skate park was cancelled due to snow. The next meeting has been scheduled for

March 18.
 We will have a new design for our website coming out soon.
 The Advisory Commission voted on the WRC member of the quarter and employee of the quarter for the first time. This

will cover April, May and June. The winners were Debbie Wilson and Sam Falco.
 Rhett asked everyone to help support Haywood County Recreation and Park’s public meeting for their sports park on March

25 at 6 pm at the MARC.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:05 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


